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Health and safety reminders 

 

Good afternoon Lake Forest Families, this is Ms Boyd with a few announcements 

regarding the 4th quarter. First, some rules about returning to school... 

If your child is a remote learner and you are planning on sending him/her back to 

school, please call the school first so we can ensure proper placement. Any 

students returning must come with their school issued laptop & charger, all 

textbooks & learning materials. They are also required to always bring and wear a 

mask. 

 

If your child has been tested for COVID, they are to remain home until you receive 

a negative test result. If your child does not feel well, please do not send them to 

school until they are symptom free and without medication for at least 24 hours.  

 

Finally, even though we are not requiring uniforms this school year due to the 

pandemic, students are required to follow Broward County School Board dress 

code. Elementary students are not allowed to wear backless nor open toes shoes, 

tank tops or sleepwear. If you have questions about this, you can refer to page 

26-27 of the Code of Student Contact located on the Broward County School 

website. 

 

We have 51 school days left and we hope to make them a success for everyone. 

Thank you . 

 


